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Dear         :

Once again, we thank you for participating in the Framingham Heart Study.  Your next clinic appointment
is scheduled for                            .

The Heart Study is located at 5 Thurber Street, off Union Avenue on the right-hand side of Marian High
School.  You may park directly in front of the Heart Study building.  
Please park your car facing toward Union Avenue.

Handicapped parking for ramp access is located behind our building.

We suggest you wear comfortable clothes which are easy for you to remove.  You should also wear
underpants and bring slippers.  We provide hospital robes, but you may bring your own, without metal
zippers or snaps, if you wish.

Eat lunch and take medications as usual.

ON THE BACK OF THIS SHEET, please list any medications you take.  The DOSAGE is especially
important.  We would also appreciate information regarding hospitalizations and major illnesses since your
last visit with us.  PLEASE BRING THIS LETTER WITH YOU TO THE CLINIC.  If you need help
completing this form, clinic staff can assist you at the time of your appointment.

If you have any questions, please call Linda Clark, Patient Coordinator, at (508) 935-3426.  Thank you for
helping us in our battle against heart disease.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel Levy, MD
Director
Framingham Heart Study

          OVERº 



Social Security Number: __________________________

Current Medications Dosage

Doctor's Name Doctor's Address

Hospitalizations & Emergency Room Visits Since Your Last Clinic Visit

Date Reason Doctor's NameHospital Name & Address

Doctor Office Visits

Date Reason Doctor's Name


